Dear Mrs. Bliss:

I talked this morning with Miss Ruth
Havey regarding the dummy for the North
Bay. She assured me that she doesn't have
it and said it was either still at D.O.

or had been disposed of.

In a conversation with Mr. Phelps some time
ago, she had an understanding that his

bill would not be paid because he had not
done the work. Since Mr. Thacher's memo
indicates the work is now finished, she
hopes to be able to settle his bill and
approve it for pg@yment when she comes to
D.0O. in May.

Since May is a hectic month for her, she
would like for you to let her know just as
soon as possible when you want her to come
down.

She has the sundial almost finished and thinks
you will like it.
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